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12 February 2009  

Dear Colleagues, Students and Alumni,  

Campus Master Planning (CMP): Stage 3 – Engagement activities in February and March 

Thanks to much interest and support from all stakeholders, we have now completed a successful 
round of CMP seminars, at which participants showed their interest, awareness and shared priorities 
about the strategic aspects of the plan.  The views and suggestions in these meetings made an 
important contribution to the development of the Campus Master Plan.  The proceedings, and all 
the PowerPoint presentations, are now uploaded on the CMP website for your reference. 

We would like to urge you to take an increasing interest and role in the future developments of the 
Campus Master Plan and invite you to take part in the following: 

1 On line View Collection 
Exercise 
 
(February) 

Based on their presentations on the planning vision and 6 planning 
precepts, the Consultants have designed a questionnaire to collect 
your view: 
 
www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en/stage3_viewcollection.htm 
 
All inputs will be considered by the Consultant Team and, if 
appropriate, duly reflected in their final submission.  
 

2 CU Cultural Trail/ “A 
Pedestrian-Friendly 
Campus” Guided Tour 
 
(14 March - Saturday) 
 

A coach + walking tour guided by the Consultants.  Details: 

www.cuhk.edu.hk/cmp/en/stage3_guided_tour.htm 

 

The Consulting Team aspires to formulating a planning and design framework in line with the vision 
and mission of the University which will serve as a guiding platform for the University’s sustainable 
development.  With your active partaking, we are confident that together we will achieve a Campus 
Master Plan worthy of the University and true to the aspirations of its members. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ching Pak-chung    Essy Baniassad  
Co-Chairman     Co-Chairman  
The Steering Committee on Campus Master 
Planning  

   The Steering Committee on Campus Master 
Planning  

 


